
 

 

 

 

 

PFA NEWSLETTER 
HORN PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 
END OF TERM 

We would like to start off by saying a big thank 

you to all the volunteers that helped at the 

Christmas Fayre this year. The event was a big 

success and we are so pleased that everyone 

enjoyed themselves.  

We raised a total of £2,349.42! We are 

thankful to everyone that attended and 

helped raise this money with us. 

We will be using the money raised at this event to hire a company called 

Arty Crafty to come in and have a week-long project with children of all 

year groups to create new art displays for the school. This will be an 

amazing opportunity for the children to get creative and showcase their 

work around the school.  

FEEDBACK 

We would love to hear your 

feedback about the Fayre. Please 

complete the form via the following 

link: https://forms.office.com/e/21yG6WcQ6d  

Alternatively share your thoughts 

with a member of the leadership 

team or a member of the PFA. 

 

TUCK SHOP  MOVIE NIGHT  NON-UNIFORM DAY 

Friday 20th January - 

3.15pm  

Thursday 9th February - 
TBC 

 

 Friday 10th February-  

 £1 donation   

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2F21yG6WcQ6d&data=05%7C01%7CRToolan%40hornpark.compassps.uk%7Cc585a0bdf4c84604b45008dadcf90b07%7Cf1c488425a3e4a7398d9cdd4b5f00899%7C0%7C0%7C638065259421201075%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lDg3Pl3HhN%2BNDfuX4LHQE0JvOiQbbIn0s0%2BX%2FdPzpAM%3D&reserved=0


 
 

 
 

 
 

 

We are going to be holding an Annual General Meeting 

(AGM) in January (date to follow) to reappoint roles within the 

PFA. This will be your opportunity to come along and get 

involved. There are several different roles that are needed in 

the PFA and the more people that are involved the more we 

can do, so every little bit of help counts! We are also going to 

be changing the name of the Parents and Friends Association 

to Parents and Teachers Association. We will be working closer 

alongside teachers to provide additional enrichment 

opportunities and facilities for the children of Horn Park Primary 

School.   

 

AREAS OF HELP NEEDED   
 

 Admin  

 Marketing  

 Design  

 Crafting 

 Events  

 Sales 

  

   

VOLUNTEERS 

OZGE 
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